
1

Kirk Allen

From: Joens, Dave <DJoens@ILSOS.NET>
Sent: Tuesday, December 3, 2013 8:40 AM
To: 'KAllen@1ststriketech.com'
Cc: Leonard, Donna
Subject: FOIA Request 89:345 & 10:241
Attachments: 89-345 Coles  Co. Sheriff 6077.pdf; 10-241 Coles Co Sheriff.pdf; 10-241 INDEX.pdf

 

Dear Mr. Allen: 
This email is in response to your below Freedom of Information Act request. In your request, you ask for a copy 
of all authorizations for records destruction for the Coles County Sheriff’s office for the last 20 years. The Coles 
County Sheriff’s office has operated under two Applications for the Authority to Dispose of Records during the 
last 20 years. I have attached a copy of both applications. In addition, we have copies of the disposal certificates 
filed by the sheriff’s office under application 89-345. Those are also attached. We do not have electronic copies 
of the disposals filed under application 10-241. There have been ten disposals filed under that application and 
those will be mailed to you today. There is no fee for these requests. 
I hope the above information is useful to you. Please let me know if you have any questions. 
Sincerely, 
David A. Joens, Director 
Illinois State Archives 
 
 

From: Kirk Allen [mailto:KAllen@1ststriketech.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 26, 2013 4:05 PM 
To: Leonard, Donna 
Subject: FOIA Request 
 

In accordance with the Freedom Information Act of Illinois I am requesting the following. 
 

1. Copy of all authorizations for records destruction for the Coles County Sherriff’s office for the last 20 years.  
 

This request is a non-commercial request.  I am requesting electronic copies.  In the event papers copies must be 
provided I am requesting the fees be waived as outlined in the FOI Act as this is a request for public 
information that is to be shared publicly.   
 
If a waiver of fees is not give then I do request an estimate of the cost be provided prior to filling the FOIA 
request.   
 
If you have any questions please let me know. 
 
Kirk Allen 
PO Box 593 
Kansas, IL 61933                            
 
 

************************************************ 
Disclaimer - This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and contain privileged or copyright 
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information. You must not present this message to another party without gaining permission from the sender. If 
you are not the intended recipient you must not copy, distribute or use this email or the information contained in 
it for any purpose other than to notify the Office of the Illinois Secretary of State.  

If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately, and delete this email from your 
system. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, except where the sender 
specifically states them to be the views of the Office of the Illinois Secretary of State.  
************************************************ 


